April 22, 1960

Walter E. O'Connell, Ph.D. Clinical Psychologist Veterans Administration Hospital Waco, Texas

Your File No. 5118/179

Dear Dr. O'Connell:

I am sending you under separate cover some extra reprints. I am glad you are finding the material interesting. I will keep you on our mailing list and when the new curriculum for the San Francisco Social Psychiatry Seminars is printed, I will send you a copy. As I may have mentioned to you, my book will not be out until January, but I have had it mimeographed as a text for those who attend the Seminars. Unfortunately I have to charge \$8.00 a copy for this, If you feel it would be of further help.

In any case, I would be interested to hear of your experiences with Transactional Analysis.

Sincerely yours,

Bric Berne, M.D.

EB: W

His name and address placed on mailing list